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BY EMAIL 

June 27, 2023 

Joanne Richardson 
Director, Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
7th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto On M5G 2P5 
Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com 

Dear Ms. Richardson: 

Re: EB-2023-0108 – Hydro One Networks Application for Approval of 
Exemptions related to the funding of a transmission line connecting the 
OPG Small Modular Reactor 

Please be advised that the Ontario Energy Board has completed its review of your 
application, filed on March 15, 2023, for approval of exemptions from specific 
obligations in section 5.1 of its Electricity Transmission Licence (ET-2003-0035), as they 
pertain to sections 6.3.3 and 6.3.4 of the Transmission System Code.  

Attached to this letter is a draft of the OEB’s decision and order, for your prompt review. 
Within three days, please advise the OEB, in writing, whether or not you have identified 
any concerns (e.g., omissions, need for clarification, etc.) with respect to the draft 
decision and order.  

The OEB will consider any identified concerns prior to issuing a final decision and order, 
with its findings, in due course.  

Your comments or confirmations should be directed to the attention of the Registrar and 
be received no later than 4:45 p.m. on June 30, 2023. 

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Chris Cincar at 
chris.cincar@oeb.ca  or at 416-440-7696. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
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